
PROSPECTIVE 
NATURAL HISTORY 
STUDY OF 
FUNCTIONAL 
VISION and 
BALANCE in 
USHER SYNDROME 

 
A Prospective Natural History Study of Functional Vision 
and Balance in Usher Syndrome is being conducted to 
assist in the development of treatments. 

Natural History Studies allow researchers and clinicians 
to understand disease progression so that they can 
develop new ways to diagnose, manage, and develop new 
treatments. 

 
The information collected for this study will include a  
n o v e l  v i r t u a l  r e a l i t y  test, as well as questionnaires. 
Participants will be required to travel to New Orleans 
(Louisiana, USA) and confidentiality will be maintained. 

 

TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS STUDY 
Please contact Dr. Jennifer Lentz at 504-599-0400 or 
jlentz@lsuhsc.edu. 

 
OPEN TO ALL 
USHER TYPES 
USH1 
USH2 
USH3 
USH4 
Atypical-USH 

 
 
 
 

TESTING 
LOCATION 
Human Development 
Center, LSUHSC, New 
Orleans, LA 
 
 
 
BENEFITS TO 
PATIENTS 
Provide Valuable 
Information to the Usher 
Research Community 
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